HD Stafford PAC Meeting Minutes

April 20", 2016

President: Shannon Duralia

Vice-president: Shannon Hindley

Fundraising: Sarah Miller and Jennifer Bradford
Secretary: Tanya Lightbody

Treasurer: Michael Hylands

DPAC: Rebecca Smith and Jennifer Parsons

In attendance: Shannon Duralia, Tanya Lightbody, Cheryl Santer, Jennifer
Bradford, Jen Elderkin, Rebecca Smith, Tricia Mein

Principal: Shawn Davids
Meeting called to order at 6:35 p.m.
Acceptance of previous minutes by: Tanya Lightbody and Shannon Duralia

Principal Report:

* Celebrations/Successes at HD Stafford Middle-

* Rugby season is off and running.

* Visits to our feeder schools. First week of May grade Five students
come to Stafford to visit. First week of June, grade six students go
back to their elementary schools to act as ambassadors. June 24" all
grade six students spend the morning at Stafford.

* Community room renovations are almost complete.

* HDSMS hosts Ed/Camp35

* Staffing, Budget And All That Jazz — We currently have 21 divisions -
next year we will be going up by one division next year. Next year,
there will be restructuring the Missile Math program. Stafford
applied for additional government funding for more learning support
for students. No retirements this year.




Summer Programs at HD Stafford: Room 212 has a 6 week summer
program. There will also be a two week transition to middle school
summer program — stay tuned for more information.

Jessie Miller Student, Staff and Parent Learning: Will be at Stafford
tomorrow, Thursday, April 21 to speak with students about social
media. There will be a parent information night tomorrow at the
school from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

President Report:

Entertainment Book rep wants to meet with the PAC.

Mr. Camara is still fundraising to get his container of items to Africa.
He is going to sell bottles of water featured on the Dr. Oz show. If you
would like more information check out his website:
www.djibacamara.com

Mr. Safiq would like PAC money to buy canopy tents for sports teams
to use.

Langley Walk is on Sunday, May 1*. Registration at Timm’s
Community Centre at 12:00 p.m. No cost for registration. Lots of
prizes!

Fundraising Report:

e Two DFS fundraisers coming out — due date May, 23". Delivery

around June 7". Orders can be done online. Purdy’s fundraiser was
not a huge success (approximately $150.00).

Treasurer Report:

We got an extra $1100.00 from gaming.

DPAC Report:

Nothing to report.

Meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m.

Next meeting May 11 ™ at 6:30 p.m. in the library.



